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Date:  December 9, 2024 

Subject:  Proposition 65 Statement 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Sealevel has reviewed the latest Proposition 65 (Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986) 

and determined our products do not require the Proposition 65 warning label. 

 

The Proposition 65 List was last updated on December 29, 2023. Please refer to the following for the 

most current list of substances: https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list  

 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your continued support of Sealevel 

Systems, Inc. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Dale Sanders 

Quality Manager 

864-843-4343 
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